

TEST ĐẦU VÀO_GRADE 5

A. Choose one word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others

1.

A. booksB. pencilsC. rulersD. bags

2.

A. teacherB. eatC. readD. ahead

3.

A. tenthB. mathC. brotherD. both

4.

A. cityB. fineC. kindD. like

5.

A. sonB. comeC. homeD. mother**B. Choose the correct answers**

1. Mrs. Lan is a nurse and her husband is a doctor. They both work in the _____

A. supermarket

B. hospital

C. school

D. restaurant

2. We never go _____ because we don't have a tent.

A. swimming

B. jogging

C. camping

D. travelling



3. Nga is very thirsty. She wants something to _____

- A. watch
- B. sleep
- C. eat
- D. drink

4. Monday is the _____ working day of the week.

- A. second
- B. first
- C. fourth
- D. third

5. Hanoi is the _____ city of Vietnam

- A. capital
- B. main
- C. top
- D. center

6. What's this? - It's _____ eraser.

- A. the
- B. a
- C. an
- D. Ø

7. Is your school in the city _____ in the country?

- A. and
- B. or
- C. so
- D. but



8. I get _____ at 6.00 every morning then I go to school.

- A. dress
- B. dresses
- C. dressed
- D. dressed

9. It's 8.15. We 're late _____ school.

- A. to
- B. at
- C. for
- D. in

10. How.....is it from here to Hanoi?

- A. far
- B. long
- C. often
- D. many

11. I.....go swimming because I can't swim

- A. often
- B. usually
- C. sometimes
- D. never

12. She to the radio in the morning.

- A. watches
- B. sees
- C. listens
- D. views



C. Read the paragraph carefully then answer these questions below

I'm Bob and I'm from Australia. I live with my mum, my dad, my grandma and my sister. Our house is in Canberra which is the capital city of Australia. Mum and Dad go to work every day, so Grandma looks after the house. Grandma makes breakfast every morning. She is a good cook. She usually cooks bread and eggs for me in the morning. Then I go to school by bus. We have lessons all morning, but when we need a break we stop working and do some exercises. I often bring along my lunchbox to eat lunch at school. In the afternoon, I join school's clubs like sports club and dramaclub. I go home at 4 o'clock. I take my shoes off before I go into the house. We wear slippers indoors. When Dad comes home, he works in the garden. I usually help him grow fruit and vegetables. Mum and Grandma cook dinner together. In the evenings, I read or watch TV. I go to bed at nine o'clock. I'm always happy after my busy day.

Who does Bob live with?

→ _____

How does Bob get to school?

→ _____

Does Bob eat lunch at home?

→ _____

What does Bob usually do when his dad comes home?

→ _____

What does Bob do in the evenings?

→ _____

D. Make a correct sentence from the given words

1. You / can / games / afternoon / but / must / homework / evening.

→ _____

2. It is / cool / dry / November / April.

→ _____

3. When / it / hot / we / often / go / swim.

→ _____

4. Last summer/ Nam/ spent/ holiday/ Singapore/ his family

→ _____

5. I/ want/ robot/ to/ the cleaning/ the cooking.

→ _____

